October 24, 2011
Dear Parents,

Our school requires parental permission for your student to view movies that are selected by our teachers, which are rated PG.

To celebrate the Halloween season we are going to watch a festive movie on Friday during the time between our Halloween parade and our Halloween party.  I have chosen the movie, The Princess Bride, which came out in 1987.
If you would like to know more about the content of this movie and why it earned its PG rating, you may use the below websites:

http://www.commonsensemedia.org/movie-reviews/princess-bride
http://blog.beliefnet.com/moviemom/2002/12/the-princess-bride.html
http://parentpreviews.com/movie-reviews/princess-bride#primary
Thank you for making the time to read and sign this permission form.

Sincerely,

_____________________

Mr. Hubbard

Student Name


_____________________________
____ Yes, I give my son/daughter permission to view the movie, The Princess Bride, which is rated PG.  

____ No, I do not give my son/daughter permission to view The Princess Bride.

Guardian signature/date  
__________________________
Notes:







